
 
 

Associational Report    July 2020 
 

2018-2020 Objective:  Our unshakable pursuit is to know God more, show his love unconditionally, 
and make disciples who make disciples. 
2018-2020 Watchword:  “My dear friends, stand firm and don’t be shaken.  Always keep busy working 
for the Lord.  You know that everything you do for him is worthwhile.”  I Corinthians 15:58 CEV 
 
Unfortunately, the NKBA WMU International Luncheon & Tea Scheduled for April was canceled, but 
hopefully will be rescheduled April 2021. 
 
The NKBA WMU continues to support the following ministries with time, money, and prayer. 
 
Moore Activity Center: 

• Donations of various items and volunteer workers for events such as Children’s 
Missions Day and Back-to-School events  

• Prepare and Serve food for “Simply Dinners” on Tuesdays in June and July 

• Volunteer Tutors for Monday night “Train Station” 

• Volunteers/Donations for Thanksgiving and Christmas Food Distributions  
 

Disaster Relief, Hispanic Ministries, Baptist Campus Ministries at NKU, Moore Activity Center, 
Sunrise Children’s Services 

• Monetary donation 
 
The Seasons/Baptist Village 

• Plan and furnish supplies for monthly birthday parties 
  
NKBA WMU Scholarship Fund: 

• Money available to help with cost of a mission trip 

• Money available to help a child or youth attend Missions Camp 

• Promote giving either in memory or honor of a loved one who impacted your mission’s 
legacy ($ donations appreciated) 
 

Next NKBA Leadership Team Meeting: 

• Sat., Oct. 17th, 2020  

• All meetings are held at the NKBA office at 9:30am 

• Associational WMU leaders, WMU Directors, and key contact persons (from 
churches that do not have a WMU Director) are encouraged to attend 
 

Next General Meeting:  

• Tues., July 28th at First Baptist Highland Heights 

• Church doors open at 5pm for self-guided Missions Prayer Walk 

• Prepare your favorite salad to share—dinner at Ryan Building 6:15pm 

• Worship and brief business meeting in church sanctuary 7pm 

• Social distancing and wearing masks encouraged 



 
 
 
NKBA WMU supports the following Mission Opportunities for 2020 

1) KBC Christmas Backpack Project (2020 collection dates Oct. 26-30) 
2) Operation Christmas Child Shoebox Ministry (2020 collection dates Nov. 16-23) 

 
Ready to try something NEW?  A webinar (lasting 1 hr. per day) entitled “Rock Solid: 
Foundations for Missions Discipleship Leader” will be offered virtually via 
www.facebook.com/kywmu Aug. 17th-21st.  This five-day online webinar will challenge 
participants to rethink the function of WMU in the church, encourage desired 
characteristics of WMU leadership and reset the foundation for missions engagement.  
Participants are encouraged to register.  FREE! 
 
A special “THANK YOU” to all the church volunteers and WMU ladies helping to provide a hot 
meal each week to approximately 60 NKU International students forced to stay on campus due 
to Covid 19 travel restrictions.  Your delicious home cooking and encouraging notes helped 
share God’s compassionate love to others!     
 
NKBA WMU continues to encourage our churches to support the Annie Armstrong Easter 
(North American Missions), the Eliza Broadus (State Missions), the Lottie Moon Christmas 
(International Missions), and the NKBA Missions Emphasis yearly offerings.   
 

Respectfully submitted,  
NKBA WMU Leadership Team 
Karin Edgington, NKBA WMU Director 
kedgington@zoomtown.com or 859-653-4850 

http://www.facebook.com/kywmu
mailto:kedgington@zoomtown.com

